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Priscilla Thompson/DBEDT

Priscina ThompsonlDBEDT

02/27/07 09:09 AM

MHK:

To Maurice KayaIDBEDT@DBEDT

cc Eloise Harada/DBEDT@DBEDT, John
Tantlinger/DBED;T@DBEDT

Subject Re: Bidders conierencefor Hydrogen RFP!)

J just spoke with John Chock who has not been advised either by ASO/Con reo any specific procedures.
Eg I John also was not advised prior to advertisement of the RFP.

FYI, I have yet to get the selection/evaluation committee paperwork done, but first have to research wh§.t
is needed. Nothing is easy or clear. (Per John Chock, SID has a lot monfexperience in these matters!)
~ --- '.

John had not calendered the 3n/07 pre-conference meeting, and is going over to talk with Eileen now to
. get any guidance. I asked him to please let us know what he finds out.

PT

Priscilla C. Thompson
Dept. of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
Strategic Industries Division
235 S. Beretania St., 5th Floor, Honolulu, HI 96813

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 2359, Honolulu. Hawaii 96804
Phone: (808) 586-2353 Fax: (808) 586-2536
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